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1. Introduction 

1.1 This is an opportunity for members to update the Committee (see Background 
below).  

 
2. Action required 

 

2.1 The Committee is asked to consider this report and identify any issues arising. 
 

3. Background 
 

3.1 The HOSC Chairman and Vice Chairmen have requested that there be a 
standard agenda item to receive member updates (usually orally but advance 
briefing papers can be included in agenda packs if preferred) 
 

3.2 All members are encouraged to attend Board and other public meetings of their 
local health commissioner and providers and report back to the HOSC any 
issues of interest and/or relevance to the committee. In particular, the HOSC 
members who serve as ECC representatives observing the following bodies 
may wish to update on their attendance at any recent meetings: 
 
Councillor Anne Brown (North East Essex CCG) 
Councillor Beverley Egan (Castle Point & Rochford CCG); 
Councillor Andy Wood (Essex Partnership University Trust) 
 
In addition, issues arising from the work of the Joint HOSCs established with (i) 
Suffolk and (ii) Southend and Thurrock respectively, should also be highlighted. 

4. Update and Next Steps 
 
4.1. Members to provide any oral updates. 
  

5 .       List of Appendices 

 

Short paper on updated membership of the Joint HOSC with Suffolk - to follow. 

 


